
From: HARRIES STEVE 
Sent: 14 July 2018 07:32
To: licensing@merton.co.uk
Subject: REF WK/201803623 

Ref WK/201803623
I write to object to the license for the music festival september 8th 
in Morden Park 
the park is surrounded by houses and the noise is a public nuisance 
as that of the the music 
festival in August which has been granted 
there is a local nursing home which is adjacent to the park and the 
parish church of St Lawrence 
which is adjacent to the park,  there is a local travel lodge adjacent 
to the park 
the noise carries across Morden we can hear this in our house off 
central road and prevents us enjoying our 
day and night, and is a continual nuisance of noise 
I am sure that there are other venues that the music festival can be 
booked into which are away from housing, and public buildings and 
ask the committee to reject the licence 

S & R Harries 
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